

Martinsville Community Center, Inc.
Washington Valley Library
1961 Washington Valley Road
PO Box 487
Martinsville, NJ 08836
http://martinsvillecommunitycenter.org

March 20, 2018

Dear MCC Member,

Spring is here-although it is hard to tell with all of the snow! The Martinsville Community Center ended 2017 on a high note-we achieved our financial goals and are proud to be fulfilling the MCC's mission of providing a place for members of the community to come together for a variety of events. The MCC was host to all kinds of functions in 2017, including baby showers, communions, and even a wedding! It is a wonderful place to host an event /meeting celebration.

The MCC has several events planned for 2018, so mark your calendars!

Evening with Mayor Dan Hayes, 7:00-9:00pm (5/23 and 10/17) Spring Clean-up, 9:00am-12:00noon (4/15) Fall Festival, 11:00am-3:00pm (9/22) MCC Annual Meeting, 7:30pm (11/20) Christmas in Martinsville, 1:00-3:00pm (12/1)

Take advantage of the classes offered at the MCC: Zumba, yoga, pilates and ballroom dancing. They are fun and help keep you in shape! Additionally, the MCC offers programs for youths. Footlights of Martinsville performs 3 plays a year at the MCC. They will be performing "Peter Pan Jr." at the MCC on 5/11 and 5/12. For more information about this show and the summer theater program, go to http://www.footlightsofmartinsville.com. This summer SmartFunCamps will be offering a program for children at the MCC from 6/18-6/22. More information about these programs will be posted on the MCC website (http://martinsvillecommunitycenter.org).

In keeping with the MCC's mission to give back to the community, the MCC continues to provide free meeting space for the Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, MOMS Club, and the Friends of Bridgewater History. The MCC also provides free space for the Stay Strong Tote foundation to knit shawls for the families of seriously ill children. Check the MCC calendar for the all of our activities: http://www.martinsvillecommunitycenter.org/calendar-of-events/. For the 2nd year, the MCC is providing free space to AARP to prepare tax returns for members of the community for free. We also support the Somerset County Food Bank by collecting food donations (box in the foyer of the MCC). The MCC is looking forward to working with the Bridgewater Raritan Key Club on projects to enhance the MCC in 2018.

Look for your membership renewal forms in the mail in May. Thanks for your continued support!

MCC Executive Board
President, Jane Gandolfe
Vice President, Al Beronio
Treasurer, Virginia Consalvo
Recording Secretary, Tim Hurley
Corresponding Secretary, Paul Lenox

Like us on Facebook!

Trustees:
Rich Barnett
Steve Barthelmes
Tom Belardo
Carole Juth
Rich Lepik